
As the Stautzenberger College Maumee campus prepares 
to celebrate its 90th anniversary, campus officials are 
seeking help from the community to help 
commemorate the school. 

Stautzenberger alumni, faculty and staff members are 
being asked to gather and share old photos, stories, ads, 
study materials and other documents from the school’s past. 
Materials will be displayed at an anniversary celebration ― 
which will include a picnic, live music and community 
activities ― then returned to the owner. 

Memorabilia can be shared a few ways:

• Drop off items at the admissions office (they will be returned), 
1796 Indian Wood Circle, Maumee

• Post images and stories on our Facebook page: 
facebook.com/StautzenbergerCollege 

• Email images and recollections to Director of Admissions 
Amanda Boyd, alboyd@stautzenberger.com

Thank you for helping us commemorate Stautzenberger College 
and the positive impact it has had on our community!

Now we’re looking for the evidence.
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We’ve spent 90 

years building 

careers and 

changing lives.


